
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We visited the Imperial War 

Museum as part of our learning of 

World War Two. We learnt a great 

deal about events before, during 

and after the War and as the 

pictures show, discovered that our 

high-visibility jackets work very 

effectively in the dark! 


